OFFICE OF WARDEN, P.G. HOSTELS
SAMBALPUR UNIVERSITY, JYOTI VIHAR

No. 067/ WPGH Date: 28.02.2021

From
Prof. B. Satpathy,
Warden

URGENT NOTICE

This is for the information to all the Superintendents/ Asst. Superintendents of all
the P. G. and M. Phil. Boys and Ladies Hostels that they are advised to take
precautionary measures to prevent the spread of COVID-19 virus in the hostels. You are
aware of the fact that the COVID-19 virus is spreading very fast in Burla town. Some
parts of the town have been sealed by the Government Authorities.

You are therefore advised to remain extra careful in this matter. The Gents
students may be advised to come back to the hostels and remain in their respective rooms
by 7.30 PM in the evening. The timing of entry of the girls students to their hostels will
be as before. All the students may be advised to wear mask and maintain social
distancing. They may be advised to sanitize their hands/ wash their hands frequently.
" They may also be advised not to go out of the University campus without any urgent
work. The hostel ward boys/ matrons may be advised to report any untowards incidents
to the Superintendents/ Asst. Superintendents immediately. The toilets and bathrooms of
all hostels may be kept clean and proper sanitization may be maintained.

The Superintendents/ Asst. Superintendents must visit the hostels regularly and
keep an vigilant eye on the situation.

This matter may be treated as Most Urgent and taken seriously.

(Prof. B. Satpathy)
Np‘;\«’arden, P. G. Hostels

Memo No. 068 (12)/ WPGH Dated: 28.02.2021

Copy to:
1. The Secretary to Vice-Chancellor for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor, S.U.
2. TheP. A. to Registrar for kind information of the Registrar, S.U.

3. All Superintendents, P. G. & M.Phil. Hostels for information and necessary action.
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(Prof. B. Satpathy)
r'Xg’arden, P. G. Hostels



OFFICE OF WARDEN, P.G. HOSTELS
SAMBALPUR UNIVERSITY, JYOTI VIHAR

No. 069/ WPGH Date: 28.02.2021

From
Prof. B. Satpathy,
Warden

URGENT NOTICE

This is for the information to all the Superintendents/ Asst. Superintendents of all
the P. G. and M. Phil. Boys and Ladies Hostels that any boarder who has cough, cold,
nausea, fever or any symptoms of COVID-19 may immediately be shifted to VIMSAR,
Burla for check up and treatment. The contact numbers of the University ambulance
drivers are given as follows:

1. Kalandi Rout- 6 AM to 6 PM- 9938327540
2. Sudam Mishra- 6 PM to 6 AM- 9178575347

The mobile number of the Medical Officer is given below and she may be
contacted during day time for consultancy. The mobile number of the Director,
VIMSAR, Burla is also given below for contact in case of emergency if necessary.

1. Dr. Nirupama Pati, Medical Officer, University Health Centre- 9437293322

2. Director, VIMSAR, Burla- 9861184752
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(Prof B. Satp th
Warden PG Hostels

Memo No. 070 (12)/ WPGH Dated: 28.02.2021

Copy to:

1.  The Secretary to Vice-Chancellor for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor, S.U.
2.  TheP. A. to Registrar for kind information of the Registrar, S.U.

3. All Superintendents, P. G. & M.Phil. Hostels for information and necessary action.

(Prof. B. Satpathy)
fz\I\e’ardf:n, P. G. Hostels
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